
At its meeting on June 24, 2014 the TTC Board adopted the following: 

“It is recommended that the Board authorize Contract Change No. 14 for Contact C1-38, Wilson 
Carhouse North Expansion with Buttcon Limited in the upset limit amount of $3,850,601.48 
(inclusive of all applicable taxes) to provide a new subway train dust collector for the Wilson 
Carhouse”. 
 


